
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
  
 
  
 
 
 
  
  
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Coffman Cove Newsletter  
           FROM CITY HALL    MAY 2022 
 

Library  
o We kindly request patrons return any 

books/DVDs that belong to the Library 
in a timely manner. Volunteers are 
working hard to make sure inventory 
is up to date. Thank you!  

911/EMS 
o EMS Meetings: 1st Thursday of each 

month, 9:30 am @ the Clinic; visitors 
welcome.  

o Telephone (landline) users: dial 911 to 
reach dispatch. Web/Internet Phone 
Users: dial 907-329-2013. All callers 
wait at least 6 rings for it to reach 
dispatch radios. 

Post Office  
o Need a physical address for incoming 

mail? 101 NW Kodiak Ave. # [Box No.] 
Coffman Cove, AK 99918.  

City Council    
o Reg. Council Meeting: Thursday, May 

19th @ 6:15 pm.  

Did You Know? 
Are clouds bigger in Alaska? Yes! Noctilucent clouds are unique to subarctic 

latitudes in the northern and southern hemispheres and generally appear best 
during the six weeks following summer solstice. They are so large a single cloud 

can cover the entire state of Alaska (626,425 square miles!).  
 

Community Clean-Up 
Thank you to all who participated in the 4th annual Coffman Cove Clean-Up and 

picked up 514 lbs. of trash from our community! 

Garbage Schedule 
• Beginning May 13th, 

garbage pick-up will be 
every Friday.  

Greenhouse News 
o Plant sale at the Coffman 

Cove Greenhouse Saturday, 
May 7th from 10 am – 2 pm.  

o Hanging baskets, vegetable 
& flower starts, fresh 
lettuce, herbs, green onions 
& more will be available!  

Community EMS Silent Auction 
o In memory of Community Member Clayton Wyatt Smalley  
o Saturday, May 28th @ 2 pm at the Ballfield Pavilion. Food & drink provided, 

side dishes welcome.  
o All proceeds will be donated to the Coffman Cove Rescue/EMS Team in 

memory of all who have or will benefit from this organization.  
o Donations from the public appreciated – call Chrissy Carter at 907-329-2090 

for information & assistance.  

Monthly Billing 
Our office has switched to new 

accounting software, resulting in 
a different look to your invoice.  


